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The first Board of Education meeting each month is a work session; the second is an action meeting.  
The following information contains highlights from the October 18, 2011 Readington Board of  
Education action meeting.  For complete minutes from this meeting, please check the district website 
(www.readington.k12.nj.us) on or about November 23, 2011. 

The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for November 8, 2011 at 7:30 PM in the Board meeting 
room at Holland Brook School.  Please review the agenda that will be posted on Friday, November 4, and 
consider attending.   

Education/Technology 
• Choice novels were approved for grades 4-7. 
• Two RMS fundraisers and one WHS fundraiser were approved. 
• A “Walk in the Woods” field trip for grade 7 was approved. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

Superintendent’s Report 
• Dr. Sargent and Math Supervisor Matt Hall reported on 2010-11 test results.  Their PowerPoint presenta-

tion is posted on the district website (www.readington.k12.nj.us) under “Curriculum”. 
• Dr. Sargent presented the district’s violence and vandalism report. 

Finance/Facilities 
• The bill list, travel schedule and account transfers were approved as presented. 
• The School Business Administrator was authorized to complete an Online Auction Memo of Understand-

ing with GovDeals to conduct auctions for the disposal of district surplus. 

Personnel 
• The resignation of a bus driver was accepted. 
• Holland Brook School Club advisors were appointed for the 2011-12 school year. 
• Readington Middle School team leaders were approved for the 2011-12 school year. 

Communications 
Two district policies were approved and adopted. 


